HEADQUARTERS 

GRAND ARMY OF THE REPUBLIC

General Orders No.11, WASHINGTON, D.C., May 5, 1868

The 30th day of May, 1868, is designated for the purpose of strewing with flowers or otherwise decorating the graves of comrades who died in defense of their country during the late rebellion, and whose bodies now lie in almost every city, village, and hamlet church-yard in the land. In this observance no form of ceremony is prescribed, but posts and comrades will in their own way arrange such fitting services and testimonials of respect as circumstances may permit… 

By order of 

JOHN A. LOGAN,
Commander-in-Chief 

National Memorial Day Parade

May 28, 2008
On Monday, May 26, 2008, Federal reenactors will continue the tradition begun on that day in 1868, when they muster in Washington, D.C., the nation’s capital, to join more than 4,000 other participants in the National Memorial Day Parade. 

Last year, more than 100,000 people lined the National Mall to watch the two-hour parade, which featured more than 150 bands, military units, youth groups, and parade floats, as well as hundreds of veterans of World War I and II, Korea, Vietnam and Desert Storm.  The parade was led by more 600 servicemen and women recently returned from Iraq and Afghanistan.

This year we anticipate fielding a full battalion of Federals, including music, to take its place in this very worthy event.  All we need to make this happen is you and your pards.

We know a lot of units already have their own Memorial Day plans, and that many of you are committed to take part in special ceremonies on this day.  We encourage you to keep your commitments.  However, if you have no other plans we invite you to join us for an event you will long remember.  Come to the nation’s capitol and help us honor those who served and died in our nation’s wars. 

Contact Doug Dobbs at 

717-816-2941 or doug@dougdobbs.com   

For additional information and registration

(After Remembrance Day, check our Website:  www.dougdobbs.com/dc2008)

